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AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ACCOUNTANTS
ANNUAL MEETING

Carlton Hotel, Washington, D. C., 
September 16th to 19th, 1929

June 12, 1929.

To Members and Associates of the
American Institute of Accountants:

Gentlemen:

Please begin now to arrange your plans so that you will be present at the annual meeting 
of the American Institute of Accountants at Washington, D. C., September 16—19, 1929.

The committee on meetings is extremely anxious that the attendance at the meeting 
be the largest in the history of the organization. It is believed that many members and 
associates who have not attended meetings in the past have not fully appreciated the advantages 
which such a meeting offers. Perhaps the formal programme (although every effort is being 
made to make the next one as entertaining and as helpful as possible) is the least valuable 
feature of such a gathering. The opportunity to make acquaintance with fellow members of 
the profession from all parts of the country and the informal discussions which often lead to 
warm personal attachments are the really enduring benefits to be enjoyed by attendance.

Particularly does this apply to the younger members and associates who have not yet 
had opportunity to make themselves widely known by their own personal achievements. 
To them, too, the stimulation of hearing the discussions led by leaders of the profession, 
from foreign countries as well as our own, will be especially valuable. Attendance at the 
annual meeting is, we believe, the only way in which younger members can fully understand 
the scope and strength of their Institute, its accomplishments and ideals, and the caliber 
of the men who carry its burdens.

Expenses at the meeting will be kept to a minimum. The Carlton Hotel has offered 
special rates for the occasion, and the registration fee will be as low as possible.

Besides the business sessions and technical addresses, there will be the annual banquet, 
golf for the golfers, trips for those not familiar with the capital, and a special programme of 
entertainment for ladies who attend the meeting.

The officers of the Institute and the committee extend to you a cordial invitation to 
be with us during the week of September 16th. Every effort will be made to assure you a 
pleasant and profitable time.

Watch the Institute Bulletin for further details.
Yours faithfully,

The Committee on Meetings,
Wayne Kendrick, Chairman.
James J. Hastings

G. Harvey Porter
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